
Missouri State Society Daughters of the American Revolution 
Nash Music Scholarship  

Donna Green Nash, State Chair 
 dcnash1@aol.com

It is my pleasure to announce that the Missouri State Society Daughters of the American Revolution will 
be awarding the Nash Music Scholarship in the amount of $1000.00 to a Missouri student at 
the State Conference in 2025. 

It is available to any student who is pursuing a degree in music.  Seniors in high school through juniors 
in college may apply.  The student must be an accomplished musician and have a GPA of at least 3.0. 
The applicant must submit a DVD or a CD or on-line of three selections, from one of their 
performances, for music professionals to judge.  Each applicant will be adjudicated on their academic 
level.  The student must be a citizen of the United States, a resident of Missouri and plan on attending 
or already attending an accredited college/university in the United States. 

If you know of a deserving student, please contact a chapter in your area for assistance in guiding the 
student through the application process. Chapters can be found under the "Missouri Chapters" 
tab in the mssdar.org website menu. Each application must be postmarked by January 15, 
2025 and mailed to me at the above address.  Forms will be on the website for download.  
You may also contact me for information. 

Your effort in assisting a music student is very much appreciated. Helping young people in Missouri 
to further their educational goals is indeed a worthy endeavor.      Please feel free to contact me if I can 
be of further assistance to you. 

Sincerely,  

Donna Green Nash 

Music gives a soul to the Universe;  Wings to the 

Mind; And Life to Everything!  Plato 
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